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Africa Summit Convened in Johannesburg, and Inaugurates 
Peace Organization 

Johannesburg, South Africa—Former heads of 
state and government were among the more than 
450 participants of the Africa Summit and 
Leadership Conference 2019. 

IAPD-Peru Visits Mosque in Lima 

Lima, Peru—During the holy month of Ramadan, 
members of the Interreligious Association for 
Peace and Development (IAPD) in Peru visited a 
main mosque in Lima. 

UPF Canada Proposes IAPD Development in Toronto 

Toronto, Canada—UPF-Canada held a meeting 
to discuss ideas for developing the IAPD’s 
interfaith work in the Toronto 
area. 

UPF-Suriname Forum on Interfaith Cooperation 

Amsterdam, Netherlands—Suriname, a country 
where religions live peacefully and warmly 
together, was discussed at a 
UPF meeting. 



 

 

  World Summit 2019 Report Inspires Ambassadors for Peace 
   
 
Zagreb, Croatia—A member of parliament gave 
a moving testimony about his experience at the 
World Summit in Korea. 
 

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JUL 18: Nelson Mandela International Day 

JUL 28: USA: Parents Day 

JUL 30: UN International Day of Friendship 

AUG 12: UN International Youth Day 

AUG 15: Korea - International Leadership Conference  

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www.upf.org | e.news@upf.org | 200 White Plains Rd. FL1, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 


